
  
 

Wendens Ambo Parish Council  
 

Draft Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting of Wendens Ambo Parish Council  
held on Monday 8th May, 2017.  

 
Present:  Cllr Isobel Grant (Chair), Cllr Andrew Farrimond,  Cllr Jim Grant, Cllr Alan Lovett and Cllr 
Ann Wade. 
In Attendance:  2 Members of the Public, and the clerk. 
 

05/17/01 
APM 
 

Chairman ’s Welcome  
Chairman Isobel Grant welcomed those present to the meeting. 

05/17/02 
APM 

To Agree the Minutes of the 2016 Annual Parish Meeting as a True and Accurate 
Record of Proceedings. 
Chairman Isobel Grant read out the minutes from the 2016 Annual Parish Meeting. 
Councillors agreed the minutes as a true and accurate record of proceedings and 
Chairman Isobel Grant signed the minutes. 

05/17/03 
APM 

Finance Report from Wendens Ambo Parish Council 
The clerk explained the finance report was not yet completed, but would be circulated at 
the first opportunity. 

05/17/04 
APM 

Chairman`s Report 
Please note attached report. 
Chairman Isobel Grant read out her Chairman's report and thanked everybody for 
attending. Chairman Isobel Grant confirmed that the Parish Council intend to host a 
"Meet the Councillors" event later in the year. 

 

 

The meeting closed at 9.25pm 
 
The draft minutes of the meetings are posted on www.wendensambo.org.uk and displayed 
in the Church Porch, The Fighting Cocks and The Bell.  Members of the public and press are 
welcome to attend any Parish Council meeting. 
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